
MEMORANDUM 
 

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

 
 

DATE: December 5, 2018  

TO:   Agricultural Advisory Committee  

FROM:   Angela Chavez, Planning Staff (650)599-7217  

SUBJECT:   Staff Report Correction  
 
 
 
This memo is to advise the Agricultural Advisory Committee (AAC) and any interested 
parties of an error contained within the published Staff Report for Item #5 on the agenda.   
At the bottom of page one under the section which identifies questions for the AAC question 
number one reads as follows: 
 
1.  Will the development, including the new FLH units, non-soil dependent greenhouses, 
 septic system, domestic well, and farm stand, have any negative effect on surrounding 

agricultural uses? If so, can any conditions of approval be recommended to minimize 
any such impact? 

 
However, there are no non-soil dependent greenhouses included in the proposed project.  
Therefore, the question posed to the AAC should read as follows: 
 
1.  Will the development, including the new FLH units, septic system, domestic well, and 

farm stand, have any negative effect on surrounding agricultural uses? If so, can any 
conditions of approval be recommended to minimize any such impact? 

 
This correction does not impact the discussion portions of the Staff Report. 
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